
 

January 16, 2025 

 

Dear Patient, 

We are writing to inform you of an important change regarding your healthcare coverage at 
Sierra View Medical Center’s, Outpatient Departments (Cancer Treatment Center, Multi-
Specialty Clinic, Wound Care and Urology). Effective February 28, 2025, we will no longer be 
contracted with Imperial Health Plan of California. As a result, we regret to inform you that we 
will be unable to provide care under this insurance plan after this date. 

We understand that this change may cause inconvenience, and we are committed to assisting 
you during this transition. You may wish to: 

1. Contact your Primary Care Physician to discuss referrals to other providers in the 
specialty you are receiving care.  

2. Contact Imperial Insurance to explore other providers within their network who can 
continue your care. 

3. Contact a Medicare Case Manager to share this notice and explore other Medicare 
options that allow you to stay with our providers. 

Please feel free to reach out to our offices with any questions or concerns. We want to ensure 
your treatment is as seamless as possible during this transition. 

Sincerely, 

Sierra View Medical Center 

Cancer Treatment Center 
Dr. Owen Kim, Dr. Prabhjot, Lizbeth Zamarripa, NP 
465 W. Putnam 
Porterville, CA 93257 
559-788-6175 
 
Multi-Specialty Clinic 
Dr. Timothy Tan, Dr. Christina Kwock 
263 Pearson Dr. 
Porterville, CA 93257 
559-788-6081 

Urology Clinic 
Dr. Virinder Bhardwaj 
386 N. Villa Suite B 
Porterville, CA 93257 
559-791-3914 
 
Wound Healing Center 
370 N. Villa Ave 
Porterville, CA 93257 
559-791-3911

 


